Huddlestons welcome son

Rob and Jenny Huddleston of Fort Loramie are pleased to announce the birth of their son, Seth Robert Huddleston.

Seth was born on March 11, 2011 at 4:38 p.m. at Joint Township District Memorial Hospital in St. Marys. He weighed 7 pounds and 1.9 ounces, and was 20 inches long.

He is welcomed home by his older sister, Rayna, age

Maternal grandparents are Don and Sharon Finkenbine of Minster. Paternal grandparents are Chuck and Peggy Huddleston of St. Marys.

Maternal great-grandparents are Will and Carol Prenger of Minster.

The mother is the former Jenny Finkenbine of New Bremen.